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We the people of Oregon can not afford any new taxes or fees at this time. 

The budget needs to be carefully reviewed and reduced in many areas. Our State 

Representatives can no longer live like the Oregon workforce has an endless supply 

of cash for the State to fund non-essentials to people. Trimming the budget will be 

painful, but it must be done. 

D. Nielsen  


